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To: Supporting Teams, Team Captains and Representatives

From: 80+ Hockey Hall of Fame Board of Directors (BOD)
After more than a year of imposed inactivity, the BOD has started to reconvene (virtually) and prepare for what is shaping up to be an exciting 2021.

With the new hope and expectations of a successful vaccine program, and before we turn our thoughts to the links and summer activities, it is time to start planning for this year’s fall events. For updated information, please see the website: http://www.hockey80plus.com
Despite the shutdown, the BOD has been active in preparing for this year’s Induction Ceremonies. This year, on October 23, 2021, the Central Canada ceremony and gala will take place in Burlington, Ontario.

In addition, the 80+ Hockey Hall of Fame is continuing to expand into the Western provinces with the appointment of Mr. Dave Hume (Saskatoon) as Board Member and Representative for Western Canada.

The pandemic has side-lined many of our active players, especially those in the late 70’s and early 80’s age brackets. As team representatives and facilitators, we must all endeavour to encourage these players to become active again; they are so close to having their day in the spotlight and a permanent place in the Hall of Fame.

Supporting Team contributions, inductee nominations and attendance information will be solicited over the next few months.

The 80+ Hockey Hall of Fame is your organization. It needs your support in order to operate and facilitate the kind of events that many of you have already experienced. Every active octogenarian hockey player deserves to be recognized. This is only possible with your team’s participation and support.
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